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Welcome! 
We are glad you are here! It is our prayer that you are blessed as you worship our Lord here at  

Zion Hill Baptist Church. 
 

March 29, 2020 
Deacon of the Week: Chestley Holman (404) 402-1658 

Music 
 Freda Brooks  
 

Message 
 “I Will Lift Up My Eyes” 

Psalm 121 
 Pastor Danny Newbern  
 

Announcements  
 

PRAYER REQUEST 
Even though we are not currently meeting in person, we still want to pray for you and help you in way that 
we can. Remember that prayer requests can be submitted through the church website 
(www.zionhillbuford.org), by calling the church office at (770)945-5865, or by emailing the church office 
at harley@zionhillbuford.org  
 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT BIBLE STUDY   
Wednesday night Bible Study will resume on April 1

st
 at 6:30 pm, through the Facebook livestream. 

 

ANNIE ARMSTRONG  
Thank you to everyone who has given to the Annie Armstrong Easter Offering thus far. As of March 26, 
we have a total of $858 given. Our church goal is $3,000. 
 

EASTER WORSHIP 
As of March 26, Governor Kemp has not lifted the band on large groups meeting. If the restriction is 
lifted prior to April 12, Easter Sunday, we will meet for an Easter worship service. If the restriction 
is not lifted, we will continue to live stream the worship services at 11:00am until further notice.  
 

CHILDREN’S EASTER CELEBRATION  
The children’s Easter celebration has been canceled due the recommendations of the government not to 
have gatherings of ten or more people. There will be a celebration held at a later date. If you have any 
questions, please contact Kathy Taylor (770) 271-7341. 
 

DONATIONS  
There were donations made in loving memory of Dan & Edith Morton to the Building Fund by Danny & 
Caroline Newbern. 
 

OFFERING: March 22, 2020 
Budget Received: $4,378.12 
Building Fund: $535.00 
Annie Armstrong: $50.00 
Other Designated Funds: $50.00 
Total Offering: $5,020.12 
You can mail your offerings to the church, bring them by the office (Monday – Thursday, 8:30am - 
1:30pm), or drop them off on Sunday Mornings 11am – 12pm. 
 

 


